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betrayal, family and forgiveness, from a writer earning
comparisons to Cormac McCarthy
Quarantine Jim Crace 2000
Arcadia Jim Crace 2013-09-06 Victor, an eighty-year-old
multimillionaire, surveys his empire from the remoteness
of his cloud-capped penthouse. Expensively insulated
from the outside world, he nonetheless finds that
memories of his impoverished childhood will not be kept
so easily at bay. Focusing on the one area of vitality
and chaos that remains in the streets below him, he
formulates a plan to leave a mark on the city – one as
indelible and disruptive as the mark the city left on
him.
Gift Of Stones Jim Crace 1996-05-01 Set before the
advent of the Bronze Age, The Gift of Stones centers
around a community of stoneworkers who live in a village
near the sea. Wealthy and complacent, they survive by

Lamb Christopher Moore 2009-10-13 Everyone knows about
the immaculate conception and the crucifixion. But what
happened to Jesus between the manger and the Sermon on
the Mount? In this hilarious and bold novel, the
acclaimed Christopher Moore shares the greatest story
never told: the life of Christ as seen by his boyhood
pal, Biff. Just what was Jesus doing during the many
years that have gone unrecorded in the Bible? Biff was
there at his side, and now after two thousand years, he
shares those good, bad, ugly, and miraculous times.
Screamingly funny, audaciously fresh, Lamb rivals the
best of Tom Robbins and Carl Hiaasen, and is sure to
please this gifted writer’s fans and win him legions
more.
Then Came the Evening Brian Hart 2011-04-04 An
unflinching and beautiful debut about belonging and
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the trade of their unrivaled skills, secure in the
supremacy of their craftsmenship. A small boy, outcast
by misfortune, ventures from the confines of the enclave
to explore the unknown. He returns with enchanting tales
of ships and the seashore, of new vistas and horizons,
that beguile and disturb the villagers. In spite of his
words and intuitive wisodm, the stoneworkers remain
oblivious to the winds of change beginning to blow in
the outside world. Until, that is, the storyteller
brings back to the village a strange and angry woman
whose presence foretells the coming of metal, the end of
stone, and the demise of their way of life.
The Gift of Stones Jim Crace 2008-09-04 ‘The intense
story of the pre-historical moment when stone yielded to
bronze . . . Crace is a virtuoso’ Frank Kermode, New
York Times A coastal community live prosperously
crafting fine stone tools. But their proud insularity is
breached by raiders, and in the violence a boy loses his
arm. Useless as a knapper, he finds a role as the
village storyteller, roaming far and returning home with
fantastically embellished tales. When the arrival of a
new metal threatens all their livelihoods, his fearless
imagination becomes a lifesaving gift. ‘His style is as
simple as it is beautiful . . . Crace reveals the
dignity in human labour and the power of the passing of
time’ Herald ‘A deceptively simple book that explores
profound ideas with a rare delicacy of touch’ Los
Angeles Times ‘Bewitching . . . brings a lost world to
life and imbues it with a sense of wonder’ Sunday Times
The Childhood of Jesus J. M. Coetzee 2014 After crossing
oceans, a man and a boy arrive in a new land. Here they
are each assigned a name and an age, and held in a camp
in the desert while they learn Spanish, the language of
their new country. As SimÃ3n and David they make their
quarantine-jim-crace

2/10

way to the relocation centre in the city of Novilla,
where officialdom treats them politely but not
necessarily helpfully. SimÃ3n finds a job in a grain
wharf. The work is unfamiliar and backbreaking, but he
soon warms to his stevedore comrades, who during breaks
conduct philosophical dialogues on the dignity of
labour, and generally take him to their hearts. Now he
must set about his task of locating the boyâe(tm)s
mother. Though like everyone else who arrives in this
new country he seems to be washed clean of all traces of
memory, he is convinced he will know her when he sees
her. And indeed, while walking with the boy in the
countryside SimÃ3n catches sight of a woman he is
certain is the mother, and persuades her to assume the
role. David's new mother comes to realise that he is an
exceptional child, a bright, dreamy boy with highly
unusual ideas about the world. But the school
authorities detect a rebellious streak in him and insist
he be sent to a special school far away. His mother
refuses to yield him up, and it is SimÃ3n who must drive
the car as the trio flees across the mountains. THE
CHILDHOOD OF JESUS is a profound, beautiful and
continually surprising novel from a very great writer.
Quarantine Jim Crace 2010-04-01 Jim Crace's novel is the
brilliantly imagined story of Christ's forty days in the
wilderness, a tale of three men, two women, and a
curious wanderer whose peculiar fate is transformed into
legend. Dazzling, gritty, and utterly compelling,
Quarantine is a work at once timeless and timely - a
parable for the ages.
Jim Crace Philip Tew 2013-07-19 Jim Crace is one of the
most imaginative of contemporary novelists. The author
of nine novels, he has received great public and
intellectual acclaim across the UK, Europe, Australia
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and the United States. He was awarded the National Book
Critics’ Circle Fiction prize (USA) for Being Dead in
2000. Philip Tew's study is the first extended critical
examination of Crace's oeuvre and is based on extensive
interviews with the novelist, including discussions of
his work from his first worldwide bestseller Continent
(1986) up to The Pesthouse (2007). Designed especially
both for undergraduates of contemporary fiction, and for
those who simply enjoy reading the author, Jim Crace is
an excellent addition to the Contemporary British
Novelists series. Tew's treatment of themes, contexts
and narrative strategies illuminates the literary and
critical contexts within which Crace operates, situating
him as one of the most adventurous and challenging of
Britain’s twenty-first century authors.
John Niall Williams 2008-12-06 At a time when Americans
remain skeptical about religion but still thirst for
spiritual fulfillment, Niall Williams's extraordinary
and masterful new novel reveals a universally appealing
message of hope and love. In the years following the
death of Jesus Christ, John the Apostle, now a frail,
blind old man, lives in forced exile on the desolate
island of Patmos with a small group of his disciples.
Together, the group has endured their banishment, but
after years awaiting Christ's return, fissures form
within their faith, and, inevitably, one of John's
followers disavows Christ's divinity and breaks away
from the community, threatening to change the course of
Christianity. When the Roman emperor lifts the
banishment of Christians, John and his followers are
permitted to return to Ephesus, a chaotic world of
competing religious sects where Christianity is in
danger of vanishing. It is against this turbulent
background-and inspired by Jesus's radical message of
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love and forgiveness-that John comes to dictate his
Gospel. Immensely impressive-and based on actual
historical events-John is at once an ambitious and
provocative reimagining of the last surviving apostle
and a powerful look at faith and how it lives and dies
in the hearts of men.
Crace, Jim Quarantine Random House 1999-12-01
Quarantine Greg Egan 1992-09-29 In 2034, the stars went
out. An unknown agency surrounded the solar system with
an impenetrable barrier, concealing the universe from
humanity’s gaze. In 2067, Nick Stavrianos is hired to
investigate the disappearance of a mentally disabled
woman, Laura Andrews, from the institution where she was
being cared for. Aided by a skull full of neural
modifications, he follows her trail to the Republic of
New Hong Kong, where an organisation known as the
Ensemble has uncovered Laura’s extraordinary secret: an
ability that could transform the world.
The Snapper Roddy Doyle 2008-12-29 Meet the Rabbitte
family, motley bunch of loveable ne'er-do-wells whose
everyday purgatory is rich with hangovers, dogshit and
dirty dishes. When the older sister announces her
pregnancy, the family are forced to rally together and
discover the strangeness of intimacy. But the question
remains: which friend of the family is the father of
Sharon's child? By the bestselling author of The
Commitments, now a long-running West End stage show.
'Unstoppable fun. A big-hearted, big-night out' The
Times
Being Dead Jim Crace 2000-04-02 A haunting new novel
about love, death, and the afterlife, from the author of
Quarantine Baritone Bay, mid-afternoon. A couple, naked,
married almost thirty years, are lying murdered in the
dunes. "Their bodies had expired, but anyone could tellDownloaded from awakeandaware2011.com on August 11,
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-just look at them--that Joseph and Celice were still
devoted. For while his hand was touching her, curved
round her shin, the couple seemed to have achieved that
peace the world denies, a period of grace, defying even
murder. Anyone who found them there, so wickedly
disfigured, would nevertheless be bound to see that
something of their love had survived the death of cells.
The corpses were surrendered to the weather and the
earth, but they were still a man and wife, quietly
resting; flesh on flesh; dead, but not departed yet."
Life Richard Fortey 2011-03-23 By one of Britain's most
gifted scientists: a magnificently daring and
compulsively readable account of life on Earth (from the
"big bang" to the advent of man), based entirely on the
most original of all sources--the evidence of fossils.
With excitement and driving intelligence, Richard Fortey
guides us from the barren globe spinning in space,
through the very earliest signs of life in the
sulphurous hot springs and volcanic vents of the young
planet, the appearance of cells, the slow creation of an
atmosphere and the evolution of myriad forms of plants
and animals that could then be sustained, including the
magnificent era of the dinosaurs, and on to the last
moment before the debut of Homo sapiens. Ranging across
multiple scientific disciplines, explicating in
wonderfully clear and refreshing prose their findings
and arguments--about the origins of life, the causes of
species extinctions and the first appearance of man-Fortey weaves this history out of the most delicate
traceries left in rock, stone and earth. He also
explains how, on each aspect of nature and life,
scientists have reached the understanding we have today,
who made the key discoveries, who their opponents were
and why certain ideas won. Brimful of wit, fascinating
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personal experience and high scholarship, this book may
well be our best introduction yet to the complex history
of life on Earth. A Book-of-the-Month Club Main
Selection With 32 pages of photographs
The Rehearsal Eleanor Catton 2010-05-17 All the world's
a stage--and nowhere is that more true than at an allgirls high school, particularly one where a scandal has
just erupted. A teacher has had an affair with his
underage student, and though her friends pretend to be
dismayed, they are secretly curious and jealous. They
obsessively examine the details of the affair under the
watchful eye of their stern and enigmatic saxophone
teacher, whose focus may not be as strictly on their
upcoming recital as she implies. When the local drama
school turns the story of the scandal into their yearend show, the real world and the world of the theater
are forced to meet. With both performances--the
musicians' and the acting students'--approaching, the
boundaries between dramas real and staged, private and
public, begin to dissolve. THE REHEARSAL is a tender
portrait of teenage yearning and adult regret, an
exhilarating, darkly funny, provocative novel about the
complications of human desire. !--EndFragment-Harvest Jim Crace 2013-02-12 SHORT-LISTED FOR THE MAN
BOOKER PRIZE A Christian Science Monitor Best Book of
the Year On the morning after harvest, the inhabitants
of a remote English village awaken looking forward to a
hard-earned day of rest and feasting at their
landowner's table. But the sky is marred by two
conspicuous columns of smoke, replacing pleasurable
anticipation with alarm and suspicion. One smoke column
is the result of an overnight fire that has damaged the
master's outbuildings. The second column rises from the
wooded edge of the village, sent up by newcomers to
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announce their presence. In the minds of the wary
villagers a mere coincidence of events appears to be
unlikely, with violent confrontation looming as the
unavoidable outcome. Meanwhile, another newcomer has
recently been spotted taking careful notes and making
drawings of the land. It is his presence more than any
other that will threaten the village's entire way of
life. In effortless and tender prose, Jim Crace details
the unraveling of a pastoral idyll in the wake of
economic progress. His tale is timeless and unsettling,
framed by a beautifully evoked world that will linger in
your memory long after you finish reading.
Night of the Animals Bill Broun 2016-07-05 In this
imaginative debut, the tale of Noah’s Ark is brilliantly
recast as a story of fate and family, set in a nearfuture London. Over the course of a single night in
2052, a homeless man named Cuthbert Handley sets out on
an astonishing quest: to release the animals of the
London Zoo. When he was a young boy, Cuthbert’s
grandmother had told him he inherited a magical ability
to communicate with the animal world—a gift she called
the Wonderments. Ever since his older brother’s death in
childhood, Cuthbert has heard voices. These maddening
whispers must be the Wonderments, he believes, and
recently they have promised to reunite him with his lost
brother and bring about the coming of a Lord of Animals
. . . if he fulfills this curious request. Cuthbert
flickers in and out of awareness throughout his
desperate pursuit. But his grand plan is not the only
thing that threatens to disturb the collective unease of
the city. Around him is greater turmoil, as the rest of
the world anxiously anticipates the rise of a suicide
cult set on destroying the world’s animals along with
themselves. Meanwhile, Cuthbert doggedly roams the zoo,
quarantine-jim-crace
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cutting open the enclosures, while pressing the animals
for information about his brother. Just as this unlikely
yet loveable hero begins to release the animals, the
cult’s members flood the city’s streets. Has Cuthbert
succeeded in harnessing the power of the Wonderments, or
has he only added to the chaos—and sealed these innocent
animals’ fates? Night of the Animals is an enchanting
and inventive tale that explores the boundaries of
reality, the ghosts of love and trauma, and the power of
redemption.
Quarantine Jim Crace 2015-06-18 With an introduction by
Stuart Evers So this is happiness, she thought. Or this,
at least, is what adds up to happiness. The prospect of
never running after men and camels any more, of being
Miri without shame or hesitation, of letting drop her
headscarf for a change so that nothing intervened
between her and the sky. Five travellers venture into
the Judean wilderness in search of redemption. Instead,
amidst the barren rocks, they are met by a dangerous
man, Musa, and fall under his dark influence. As the
unforgiving days and bitter nights erode their resolve,
it becomes clear that one among them will go further
than the rest: a fervent, solitary figure, he denies the
temptations of his neighbours, and, ultimately, the
needs of his own body. Quarantine, Jim Crace's
provocative retelling of Jesus' forty day fast in the
desert, won the Whitbread novel of the year and was
shortlisted for the Booker Prize. Moving and fascinating
in equal measure, this is a classic that tampers with
tradition, a stunningly realised novel from one of the
great writers of our time.
The Melody Jim Crace 2018-06-19 Alfred Busi lives alone
in his villa overlooking the waves. Famed in his tiny
Mediterranean town for his music, he is mourning the
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recent death of his wife and quietly living out his
days. Then one night, Busi is viciously attacked by an
intruder in his own courtyard—bitten and scratched. He
insists his assailant was neither man nor animal. Soon,
Busi’s account of what happened is being embellished to
fan the flames of old rumor—of an ancient race of people
living in the surrounding forest. It is also used to
spark new controversy, inspiring claims that something
must finally be done about the town’s poor, whose
numbers have been growing. In trademark crystalline
prose, Jim Crace portrays a man taking stock of his life
and looking into an uncertain future, while bearing
witness to a community in the throes of great change.
Six Jim Crace 2004 Celebrated actor Felix Dern lives in
the glorious and mysterious City of Kisses. His joy is
that he has loved several wonderful women. His curse is
that every one he sleeps with bears him a child. Even
his dramatic successes as Don Juan on stage are matched
by his emotional failures off it. For Felix, there is no
escape from his past entanglements. His six children are
an ever-present reminder of his astonishing potency - of
what he did and who with, in pursuit of an elusive and
all-transforming love.
Signals of Distress Jim Crace 2008-09-04 November 1836,
and Aylmer Smith is making the voyage from his London
home to coastal Wherrytown to deliver bad news. Once
there he becomes embroiled with the American crew of the
Belle, torn from their ship by a fierce storm and left
stranded to wreak havoc in the village. A Dickensian
cast of characters and Jim Crace’s characteristically
poetic prose make for an extraordinary novel: a
historical yet timeless exploration of clashing
cultures, communication and technology, which sees Crace
at his illuminating and expansive best.
quarantine-jim-crace
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Fargo Burns Kos Kostmayer 2020-03 Fiction. Fargo Burns
is a man suffering from the delusion that he is a dog.
While receiving treatment for this, he makes the mistake
of falling in love with a hitman's beautiful girlfriend.
"Fargo Burns, the madly baffled, restless and beguiling
subject of Kos Kostmayer's compelling novel, bounces
like a pinball between excess and sobriety - as do we,
his unsettled readers. Kostmayer's visceral account of
one man's quest for quiet normality is dark, tense,
playful and deeply affecting."--Jim Crace
Genesis Jim Crace 2004-11 Enjoying local admiration in
the restaurants and theaters of his home city, actor
Felix Dern struggles with a bizarre fate that causes
every woman he sleeps with to become pregnant and
anticipates the birth of his latest child with a woman
named Mouetta. By the award-winning author of Being
Dead. Reader's Guide available. Reprint. 35,000 first
printing.
The Pesthouse Jim Crace 2008-05-06 Once the safest, most
prosperous place on earth, the United States has become
sparsely populated and chaotically unstable. Across the
country, families have traveled toward the one hope
left: passage on a ship to Europe. As Franklin Lopez
makes his way towards the ocean, he finds Margaret, a
sick woman shunned to die in isolation. Tentatively, the
two join forces, heading towards their future. With
striking prose and a deep understanding of the American
ethos, Jim Crace, one of our most consistently ambitious
writers, creates in The Pesthouse a masterful tale of
the human drive to endure.
The Devil's Larder Jim Crace 2002-09-07 Collects sixtyfour short stories about appetite, food, and desire.
The Gospel Of Judas Simon Mawer 2011-11-24 Amongst the
ancient papyri of the Dead Sea, a remarkable scroll is
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discovered. Written in the first century AD, it purports
to be the true account of the life of Jesus, as told by
Youdas the sicarios - Judas Iscariot: the missing Gospel
of Judas. If authentic, it will be one of the most
incendiary documents in the history of humankind. The
task of proving - or disproving - its validity falls to
Father Leo Newman, one of the world's leading experts in
Koine, the demotic Greek of the Roman Empire, and a man
the newspapers like to call a 'renegade priest'. But as
Leo absorbs himself in Judas' testimony, the stories of
his own life haunt him. The story of his forbidden yet
irresistible love for a married woman. The story of his
mother's passionate and tragic affair amidst the wartime ruins of Rome. They are stories of love and
betrayal that may threaten his faith just as deeply as
the Gospel of Judas... With a dramatic narrative that
spans from the Europe of the Second World War to
Jerusalem two thousand years after Jesus' birth, THE
GOSPEL OF JUDAS is a compelling and erudite thriller.
Quarantine Jim Crace 2010-07-01 Jim Crace's Bookershortlisted masterpiece "Dazzling, gritty brilliance.
This is a novel of scorching distinction" Sunday Times
Under an endless and unforgiving sky, four travellers
enter the Judean desert in search of redemption.
Instead, amidst the barren rocks, they are met by a
dangerous man, Musa, and fall under his dark influence.
But there is a fervent, solitary figure also sharing
their landscape, denying the temptations of his
neighbours, and, ultimately, the needs of his own body.
So begin forty days and nights in one of the most
inhospitable terrains on earth.
More Matter John Updike 2009-02-19 In this collection of
nonfiction pieces, John Updike gathers his responses to
nearly two hundred invitations into print, each “an
quarantine-jim-crace
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opportunity to make something beautiful, to find within
oneself a treasure that would otherwise remain buried.”
Introductions, reviews, and humorous essays, paragraphs
on New York, religion, and lust—here is “more matter”
commissioned by an age that, as the author remarks in
his Preface, calls for “real stuff . . . not for the
obliquities and tenuosities of fiction.” Still, the
novelist’s shaping hand, his gift for telling detail,
can be detected in many of these literary
considerations. Books by Edith Wharton, Dawn Powell,
John Cheever, and Vladimir Nabokov are incisively
treated, as are biographies of Isaac Newton, Abraham
Lincoln, Queen Elizabeth II, and Helen Keller. As George
Steiner observed, Updike writes with a “solicitous,
almost tender intelligence. The critic and the poet in
him . . . are at no odds with the novelist; the same
sharpness of apprehension bears on the object in each of
Updike’s modes.”
Signals of Distress Jim Crace 2013-09-06 November, 1836.
A fierce gale beaches an American steamer off the
English coast, injuring an African slave below decks and
eventually disgorging 300 head of cattle and an inn-ful
of rowdy American sailors into a hardscrabble fishing
village. The same storm drives into port a ship from
London, bearing one Aymer Smith, the foolish wellintentioned prig who will deprive the town of its
livelihood, free the American slave, and set into motion
a whole series of unforeseeable, tragicomic events.
Chosen by Publishers Weekly as one of the best books of
1995, Signals of Distress, Jim Crace's fourth novel,
once again displays the author's gift for inventing
richly strange and believable worlds that uncannily
foretell our own.
Quarantine Jim Crace 2010 Jim Crace's Booker-shortlisted
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masterpiece Dazzling, gritty brilliance. This is a novel
of scorching distinction (Sunday Times)Under an endless
and unforgiving sky, four travellers enter the Judean
desert in search of redemption. Instead, amidst the
barren rocks, they are met by a dangerous man, Musa, and
fall under his dark influence. But there is a fervent,
solitary figure also sharing their landscape, denying
the temptations of his neighbours, and, ultimately, the
needs of his own body. So begin forty days and nights in
one of the most inhospitable terrains on earth.
Nazareth, North Dakota Tommy Zurhellen 2011 A recasting
and modern retelling of the story of the young messiah.
Re-Writing Jesus: Christ in 20th-Century Fiction and
Film Graham Holderness 2014-11-20 At the heart of
Christian theology lies a paradox unintelligible to
other religions and to secular humanism: that in the
person of Jesus, God became man, and suffered on the
cross to effect humanity's salvation. In his dual nature
as mortal and divinity, and unlike the impassable God of
other monotheisms, Christ thus became accessible to
artistic representation. Hence the figure of Jesus has
haunted and compelled the imagination of artists and
writers for 2,000 years. This was never more so than in
the 20th Century, in a supposedly secular age, when the
Jesus of popular fiction and film became perhaps more
familiar than the Christ of the New Testament. In ReWriting Jesus: Christ in 20th Century Fiction and Film
Graham Holderness explores how writers and film-makers
have sought to recreate Christ in work as diverse as
Anthony Burgess's Man of Nazareth and Jim Crace's
Quarantine, to Martin Scorsese's The Last Temptation of
Christ and Mel Gibson's Passion of the Christ. These
works are set within a longer and broader history of
'Jesus novels' and 'Jesus films', a lineage traced back
quarantine-jim-crace
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to Ernest Renan and George Moore, and explored both for
their reflections of contemporary Christological
debates, and their positive contributions to Christian
theology. In its final chapter, the book draws on the
insights of this tradition of Christological
representation to creatively construct a new life of
Christ, an original work of theological fiction that
both subsumes the history of the form, and offers a
startlingly new perspective on the biography of Christ.
Permutation City Greg Egan 1994-04-26 Paul Durham keeps
making Copies of himself: software simulations of his
own brain and body which can be run in virtual reality,
albeit seventeen times more slowly than real time. He
wants them to be his guinea pigs for a set of
experiments about the nature of artificial intelligence,
time, and causality, but they keep changing their mind
and baling out on him, shutting themselves down. Maria
Deluca is an Autoverse addict; she’s unemployed and
running out of money, but she can’t stop wasting her
time playing around with the cellular automaton known as
the Autoverse, a virtual world that follows a simple set
of mathematical rules as its “laws of physics”. Paul
makes Maria a very strange offer: he asks her to design
a seed for an entire virtual biosphere able to exist
inside the Autoverse, modelled right down to the
molecular level. The job will pay well, and will allow
her to indulge her obsession. There has to be a catch,
though, because such a seed would be useless without a
simulation of the Autoverse large enough to allow the
resulting biosphere to grow and flourish — a feat far
beyond the capacity of all the computers in the world.
The Paperbark Shoe Goldie Goldbloom 2011-03-29 In the
wake of a thwarted career as a concert pianist and the
accompanying emotional fallout, Gin accepts a marriage
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proposal from the peculiar Mr. Toad. But nothing from
the albino Gin Toad's upbringing in the bourgeois
drawing rooms of Perth has prepared her for a
hardscrabble existence on a subsistence farm in the
Australian outback.
All That Follows Jim Crace 2010-04-20 Set in Texas and
the suburbs of England, All That Follows is a novel in
which tender, unheroic moments triumph over the more
strident and aggressive facets of our age. British
jazzman Leonard Lessing spent a memorable yet
unsuccessful few days in Austin, Texas, trying to seduce
a woman he fancied. During his stay, he became caught up
in her messy life, which included a new lover, a
charismatic but carelessly violent man named Maxie.
Eighteen years later, Maxie enters Leonard's life again,
but this time in England, where he is armed and holding
hostages. Leonard must decide whether to sit silently by
as the standoff unfolds or find the courage to go to the
crime scene where he could potentially save lives, as
only someone who knows Maxie can. The lives of two
mothers and two daughters - all strikingly independent
and spirited - hang in the balance. All That Follows
provides moving and surprising insights into the
conflict between our private and public lives and
redefines heroism in this new century. It is a masterful
work one of England's brightest literary lights.
Modern Baptists James Wilcox 2006-05-01 Universally and
repeatedly praised ever since it first appeared in 1983,
Modern Baptists is the book that launched novelist James
Wilcox's career and debuted the endearingly daft
community of Tula Springs, Louisiana. It's the tale of
Bobby Pickens, assistant manager of Sonny Boy Bargain
Store, who gains a new lease on life, though he almost
comes to regret it. Bobby's handsome half brother F.X. quarantine-jim-crace
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- ex-con, ex-actor, and ex-husband three times over -moves in, and things go awry all over town. Mistaken
identities; entangled romances with Burma, Toinette, and
Donna Lee; assault and battery; charges of degeneracy; a
nervous breakdown -- it all comes to a head at a
Christmas Eve party in a cabin on a poisoned swamp. This
is sly, madcap romp that offers readers the gift of
abundant laughter. Modern Baptists was included in
Harold Bloom's The Western Canon, in GQ magazine's
forty-fifth anniversary issue as one of the best works
of fiction in the past forty-five years, and among Toni
Morrison's "favorite works by unsung writers" in U.S.
News and World Report.
Continent Jim Crace 2010-12-03 On its first publication
over twenty years ago, this captivating novel marked the
arrival of one of the most imaginative minds at work: a
writer capable of transporting his readers to a strange
and wonderful landscape while revealing the humanity
within the mirage.
Fallen David Maine 2013-05-16 Beginning with the murder
of Abel by his brother, Fallen rewinds through fury and
jealousy, lust and despair, right back to the bite from
the apple and mankind's first taste of shame. From the
bones of this age-old tale, David Maine weaves a
compulsively readable and startlingly modern human drama
of love, betrayal and rage. We know the end of the
story, but how did it really begin?
Children of God Lars Petter Sveen 2018-10-16 Daring and
original stories set in New Testament times, from a
rising young Norwegian author Lars Petter Sveen’s
Children of God recounts the lives of people on the
margins of the New Testament; thieves, Roman soldiers,
prostitutes, lepers, healers, and the occasional
disciple all get a chance to speak. With language free
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of judgment or moralizing, Sveen covers familiar ground
in unusual ways. In the opening story, a group of
soldiers are tasked with carrying out King Herod’s edict
to slaughter the young male children in Bethlehem but
waver in their resolve. These interwoven stories harbor
surprises at every turn, as the characters reappear. A
group of thieves on the road to Jericho encounters no
good Samaritan but themselves. A boy healed of his
stutter will later regress. A woman searching for her
lover from beyond the grave cannot find solace. At
crucial moments an old blind man appears, urging the

quarantine-jim-crace

characters to give in to their darker impulses. Children
of God was a bestseller in Norway, where it won the Per
Olov Enquist Literary Prize and gathered ecstatic
reviews. Sveen’s subtle elevation of the conflict
between light and dark focuses on the varied struggles
these often-ignored individuals face. Yet despite the
dark tone, Sveen’s stories retain a buoyancy, thanks to
Guy Puzey’s supple and fleet-footed translation. This
deeply original and moving book, in Sveen’s restrained
and gritty telling, brings to light stories that reflect
our own time, from a setting everyone knows.
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